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Racial Equity Committee
July 30, 2020
Attendees: Elena Foshay, Tammy Biery, Deb Bahr-Helgen, Ben Baglio, Kristin Yeager, Barb Chaffee, Diane Halvorson
Discuss Committee Organization

· The committee members decided to choose a Chair via email before the next meeting. 
· Some people who expressed interest in the committee were unable to attend. The next meeting will attempt to include as many interested members as possible. 
· Next steps: It was suggested that Ling Becker, Maureen Ramirez, and Anisa Hajimumin should be invited to the next meeting. It was mentioned that VRS is working on this topic separately, but MAWB staff will ask Dee Torgerson whether they would like to be involved. 
Recap of Previous Racial Equity Group Work
· Previous work involved asset mapping, finding resources, discussions on equity grants, discussions on recruiting and retaining diverse clients, strategies for reaching out to diverse communities, and more. 
· Next steps: MAWB staff will check historic files for more information on prior work. 
Determine Next Steps

· The committee would like to set metrics for achievement to verify whether the group is making progress or not. 
· Committee members discussed the value in statewide consistency: creating templates, sharing resources for employees, and providing staff training ideas which can be applied statewide would be useful. 

· The committee laid out four major goals: 

· Establish the framework. What is equity? What should the group accomplish? Take the framework to the local level: consider board diversity and engaging employers. 

· Establish metrics to track and report the group’s work. 

· Help the system get prepared to do inclusive work. Share best practices and facilitate staff trainings. 

· Provide recommendations to DEED about changes to be made across the system. 

· Next steps: MAWB staff will attempt to find a statement of purpose from the previous Equity Committee. 

· Discussion ensued about moving diverse populations out of poverty. It was suggested that this could be incorporated into a metric to determine the impact of the group, or it could be a part of staff training. 

· There is a need to provide funding, or flexibility in current funding, for individuals who don’t qualify for programs. 

· It was mentioned that there are important necessary changes for DHS and MFIP which are outside of DEED’s purview. 

Set Next Meeting 
· Future meetings will continue to include the GWDB to continue our partnership and ensure that the committees are not duplicating their efforts. 
